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A note from the teacher…              

Dear Parents,  

 

We have 5 weeks left of first grade so… do you know what that means? 2nd 

grade boot camp has begun. We are working hard on being more 

independent, using notebook paper, writing smaller, focusing on tasks for 

a longer period of time and using Menu’s during Daily 5. They are also 

learning if they don’t put their names on their paper they may have to do 

work again! Yuck! We are not loving this. And this includes homework! I 

hope they don’t learn this one the hard way :)This is exciting stuff and 

the kids are loving boot camp!!!! They are ready for 2nd grade :)  

Thank you so so much for all the wonderful gifts and treats throughout the 

week. I feel so so loved and appreciated. I think the kids are more 

excited than I am. My desk and file cabinet are covered in sweet notes 

from the kids. My garden and desk look like a beautiful flower shop. 

We have new supplies to help us finish out the end of the school year. 

And, I get to do some shopping. It has been a wonderful week! Thank 

you so so much!  

      

 ​ ~ Mrs. Chern 

Upcoming Events…  

4/25: Field Trip to museum in Raleigh 

4/23-4/26: EOG’s for Track 1. We will have a 

schedule change: 

-Specials 9:35-10:20 

-Lunch 11:45-12:15 

-Recess 1:45-2:15 
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